Clifford Township Supervisors Meeting January 4, 2016

Business meeting held on Tuesday January 4, 2016. Chairman Dennis Knowlton called the meeting to
order at 7:00 pm. Motion to approve the minutes by Mr. Knowlton, second by Mr. Searle. All in favor.
Treasurer’s report reviewed and will be put on file. List of bills reviewed. Mr. Searle made a motion to
pay bills, except Clifford Auto, seconded by Mr. Knowlton. All in favor. Mr. Searle made a motion to pay
Clifford Auto, seconded by Mr. Knowlton. All in favor. Mr. Marcho abstained due to potential conflict of
interest.

Old Business: Mr. Marcho informed the board that Mr. Wilson will be putting a new water infiltration
system in the building for under $1000.00.

Mr. Searle made a motion to let Mrs. Wilmot proceed on working on a grant to build the bridge over the
creek in the park to make the 5 acers more accusable. Seconded by Mr. Knowlton. All in favor.

New Business: Mr. Marcho made a motion to set the date of The Great American Cleanup of Pa. on April
23rd from 9-12 noon. Seconded by Mr. Searle. All in favor.

Mr. Marcho made a motion to in large the training budget from $500.00 to $2000.00. Seconded by Mr.
Searle. All in favor.

Mr. Marcho made a motion to pay $400.00 for the first publication of the newsletter. Seconded by Mr.
Searle. All in favor. The second publication will be discussed later.

Road Report: Stoney lonesome was finished. Mr. Marcho will have Borzonis go out to fill in some of the
pot holes that developed since the road work was done.

Historical Society: Mrs. Wilmot reported that the grant for the cider mill was just reimbursed and now
they have more money for the mill for this year. They are going to be putting about $1000.00 into the
museum and the children’s garden is put on hold until spring. The audio and lights on the canoe display
will be done in a few weeks.



